UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

THE GRADUATE SCHOOL

Office of the Dean ) e'bruary g 3 19)4-1

Professor F. C. Allen
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas
My dear Professor Allen:

I have received your letter of Janmuary 30
enclosing the letter written somewhat earlier to
Dean Schwegler concerning the possibility of securing
Mrs. Josephine Sams for our summer session, I am
filing this with Mr. Nichols with the suggestion that
this matter be taken up for discussion at the next

meeting of the Budget Committee.

Very sincerely yours,
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L. B, Stouffer, Che rr an
of the Budget Committee
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